
Invitation to the Brussels EFRAG-IASB Financial Instruments 
discussion forum on 28 February 2011 

EFRAG is hosting an IASB discussion forum to provide European stakeholders with the 
opportunity to ask questions, raise possible concerns and provide comments about the IASB’s 
proposals on hedge accounting, impairment of financial assets and offsetting of financial assets 
and liabilities, in an open dialogue with an IASB delegation of Board members and staff. Input 
received will best inform the IASB of those of their proposals which are supported and those which 
need to be reconsidered, and also be useful to EFRAG’s own due process. 

 

The meeting is scheduled to take place in Brussels on Monday 28 February 
2011 from 12.00 to 17.00 hrs. 
A light sandwich lunch will be served at 11:00 hrs. 
 
The IASB delegation will make short presentations about the proposals on hedge 
accounting, impairment of financial assets and offsetting of financial assets and 
liabilities. Each of these presentations will be followed by a questions and answers 
session. 
 
The IASB consultation period on the three topics comes at a busy time of the year 
for many of you. However, even if you are unable to attend the discussion forum in 
person, EFRAG would still welcome your comments. 
You are therefore invited to submit your views, comments and potential areas of 
concern by email to info@efrag.org by Thursday 24 February 2011, to ensure that 
those points can be raised on your behalf by the EFRAG staff with the IASB Board 
members and staff attending the meeting.  
Shortly after the meeting, EFRAG will publish a feedback statement in the form of 
Questions and Answers on its website.  

To register for the meeting, please return the registration form below. 
Registrations will be accepted, on a first-received first-served basis, up to 
Wednesday 23 February close of business, unless registrations have to be 
closed in advance of that date. 
Details of the venue will be communicated to all registered participants the week 
before the meeting. 
 
We thank you in advance and look forward to your participation in, or 
contribution to, this important event! 
  

 


